
  

WANTED 
CATALYTIC CONVERTER 

THEFT  
 

 

                           

 

THIS VEHICLE, OCCUPIED BY THREE MALES IS WANTED IN CONNECTION WITH A CATALYTIC CONVERTER THEFT WHICH OCCURRED IN THE 

CONFINES OF BIG SIX TOWERS ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 14 th 2021. THE VEHICLE HAS BEEN DESCRIBED AS A SILVER NISSAN ALTIMA.  

SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR SHOULD BE IMMEDIATELY REPORTED TO: BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY      718.335.8715. 

 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.

 


